
We live in the footprint of the Irish Creek Windfarm in Marshall County, Kansas.  The wind farm has 
been in operation for approximately 2 months.  We are non participating residents.  We are very 
disappointed in the placement of these turbines.  We have six within a mile of our home.  We find the 
noise disturbing, draining and wearing.  We have observed shadow flicker within our house as well as on 
the outbuildings on our property.  We feel invaded.  The closest turbine is 2400 feet from our 
foundation.    
 
The non participants in the footprint feel that we were abused and not represented at all by the county 
commissioners.  Taxation without representation.  We asked for at least 3000 foot sebacks, however we 
were denied that request.   We begged for more time by issuing a moratorium, and this fell on deaf 
ears.   
 
Please please consider giving nonparticipants a break and passing SB353.  It is too late for us, but we 
hope that the state can make life easier for others in the future. 
 
Dennis and Linda Roeder 
Frankfort, KS   66427 
 
 


